ORACLE

School District

MEMORANDUM
To: Oracle Elementary School District Community
From: Crystle Nehrmeyer, Superintendent ”\x\,\\ L \\L Y
Re: District’s Proposed Annual Expenditure Budget — Fiscal Year 2026

Date: July 3, 2025

On behalf of the Oracle Elementary School District and pursuant to A.R.S. §15-905, the
Oracle School District Governing Board will hold a Public Hearing on the District Annual
Expenditure Budget for FY 25/26 on Monday, July 14, 2025 at 6:00 PM located at Mt. Vista
K-8 School Growth Room, 2618 W. El Paseo, Oracle, AZ 85623 and via Zoom, Meeting ID
964 544 1210, Passcode OracleESD2.

The Proposed District Annual Expenditure Budget is available for review on our website at
www.osd2.org/schoolfinances today through July 14, 2025.

Please do not hesitate to reach out to our District Office with any questions you may have.

Thank you.




